STUDENT DIRECTORY ART CONTEST

It is that time again for the 2014 Art contest for the Holmdel Student
Directory. We give an opportunity to the students of the Holmdel Schools
to participate in the art contest for their drawings to be published on the
covers, back and front or in certain pages of the directory. Please
encourage your child to enter.

The specifications are as follows:

-Entry size should be 5 inches by 8 inches

-Must be a black and white

-Original drawings only, nothing computer generated

-Include name, grade, and phone # on back of entry for recognition.

Please bring all entries directly to Roseanne Wriedt @8 Lori Lane no
later than September 26, 2014.

A winner will be chosen and they will be recognized with a certificate of
participation presented by the school’s principal.

Any questions, please contact Roseanne Wriedt @rawlroe@aol.com



